Liberty Township Board of Supervisors
39 Topper Road, Fairfield, PA 17320

October 6, 2020 - Board of Supervisors 2021 Budget Workshop Meeting Minutes

The Board of Supervisors of Liberty Township, of Adams County, met Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 6:30 PM, at the Township Municipal
Building located at 39 Topper Road, Fairfield, PA 17320. Because of the COVID-19 Pandemic, social distancing measures were
taken. Public in person attendance was limited to four people. The meeting was streamed live on Liberty Township’s YouTube
Channel. A call-in number was provided for public comment.

PRESENT: Chairman Walter Barlow, Vice Chairman Robert Jackson, Supervisor Robert Keilholtz, Police Chief Sherri Hansen, and
Secretary/Treasurer Wendy Peck.

At 6:32 PM, Mr. Barlow called the Budget Workshop meeting to order and roll call was taken.
PUBLIC COMMENTS - There were no public comments.

2021 PROPOSED BUDGET DISCUSSION

The Supervisors reviewed the Proposed 2121 Budgets. In advance of the meeting a handout was prepared with a side by side column
for each of the Supervisors proposed budgets. Each item that was different was highlighted and discussed. The supervisors reviewed
the line items and discussed the differences and gave explanations for the differences.

While reviewing the budget for the Library, Laura Goss, Executive Director of the Adams County Library System was present and
answered questions about the Library's request to Liberty Township for funding.

At 7:34 Mr. Barlow made a motion to adjourn the meeting so that the regular meeting could take place. Mr. Keilholtz seconded
the motion. All voted yes, and the motion pas seconded the motion. All voted yes, and the motion passed.

At 9 PM Mr. Barlow reconvened the budget meeting. The discussion of the 2021 budget continued and the Supervisors made
adjustments accordingly. The Secretary/Treasurer would update the draft budget to determine if the General Fund would balance
without a tax increase and the budget would be placed on the agenda for discussion at the November 4 meeting.

At 9:36 PM, Mr. Barlow made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Keilholtz seconded the motion. All voted yes, and the
motion passed. The next regular monthly meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 4, 2020, at 7:30 PM at the Township
Municipal Building and live streaming on YouTube with a conference line.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Peck-Secretary/Treasurer



